COVID-19 UPDATE

CITY HALL:

Re-open Lobby Tuesday 8:00 a.m. with limitations. There shall be only 2 customers at a time in the lobby and we will supply a sanitizing station at the front info desk. We still request that the public handle ALL business through the drive-thru window and drop box if possible. Please utilize the online service to make all payments. Restrooms closed to public until further notice. If you have any symptoms or feel sick in anyway, please do not come inside.

LIBRARY: (Recommended by Alabama Public Library Service)

Limited occupancy: Limit 2 or 1 family

Sanitation Station will be set up. Maintain social distancing with 6 ft. rule. Mask encouraged but not mandatory. Visits and checkouts not to exceed 30 minutes and curbside service will be available for drop off and pick up of the books. Computer usage will be set with 6 feet apart allowing only 2 users at a time. The returned books will be quarantined for a minimum of 24 hours after checked back in to Library. There will be no story time, tutoring sessions, group gatherings, meetings or any kind of socializing. Restrooms are closed to public until further notice.

MUSEUM:

Due to the space and size of building the museum will remain closed until further notice.

POLICE DEPARTMENT:

Sanitation Station will remain in front lobby. Limiting outside visits to 2 at a time inside station. The department will continue as they have been doing to meet the needs of the public as far as the service to the community. If you can handle your business by calling, we ask that you please do so.

NUTRITION CENTER: (Recommended by East Alabama Regional Planning Commission)

Continue delivering and serving home bound meals as usual. The congregate people (that come to the center daily) will continue to have a drive-by lunch pick up available at the Center. No one at this point will be allowed back in the Centers until further notice.

PARK AND PLAYGROUND:

We will open the park, playground and picnic area with sanitation to be done as required by the State. ALL pavilions and stage will remain closed. No reservations, parties or groups allowed. Restrooms will remain closed at the park.